
Lincoln Township – Budget Hearing 
April 8, 2021 

 
The Budget Hearing for Lincoln Township was opened at 6:10 P.M. on this 
date. Present were Treasurer Judy Bell, Clerk Ardith Demo, Trustee Marcella 
Ruszala and Trustee Noreen Walter. 
 
Minutes from the 2020 Budget Hearing were read. Stand as read. Motion made 
by Bell to approve the 2021 – 2022 budget. Seconded by Walter. Motion carried. 
Motion made by Bell to adopt the General Appropriation Act to go into effect. 
April 1, 2021. Roll call vote taken, Bell Yes, Demo Yes, Ruszala Yes, and Walter Yes. 
Levi of one mil adopted. 
 
Motion made by Morley to close Budget Hearing. Seconded by Ruszala. Budget 
Hearing closed at 6:14 P.M. 
 
Ardith Demo, Clerk 
Gerald Wenkel, Supervisor 
 


